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We were blessed with a beautiful summer and I hope everyone was able to find time to enjoy it. But now, with the changing of 
the season it is time to return to our labors.

Our Stated Meeting will be on Thursday, October 7th, at 7:30pm. A Spaghetti and Meatball Dinner will be served at 6:30. Please 
RSVP for dinner to Fred Rowe (574-784-8948 / frowe@mchsi.com) by Tuesday, October 5th.

Our Lodge for Instruction is scheduled for October 28th and will be at North Liberty. Instruction will be on the Entered Apprentice 
Degree. More details will be provided as they become available.
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Fall has always been my favorite season. The time when everything bursts with its last beauty, as if nature had been saving up 
all year for the grand finale. I want to thank everyone that showed up for family night. I am sure the food was delicious. For the 
October meeting wear something Halloween. The refreshment committee for Oct is and Judith Sullivan, Donna Hoover and Barb 
Micetech.

Sunrise is something most of us take for granted. For those going about their day 20 years ago, they had no idea September 
11th would be their last sunrise. So take nothing for granted. Love those dear to you. Be thankful for today because none of us 
know when our last sunrise will come.

Thank you to everyone who helped with the Car Show. We had a total of 45 cars participate and over 100 people attend the 
event. It was a beautiful day and a good time was had by all.
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Message from the Worthy Matron

Message from the Building Committee

Dates to Remember:

Dates to Remember:

Message from the Worshipful Master

Thu Dinner (RSVP to Fred Rowe - 574-784-8948 - frowe@mchsi.com - by October 5th)Oct-7 @ 6:30pm
Thu Stated Meeting - Refreshments to follow the meeting.Oct-7 @ 7:30pm
Thu Lodge of Instruction at North LibertyOct-28

Tue Stated Meeting - Light refreshments to follow the meeting.Oct-5 @ 7:30pm
Fri District Meeting at Bristol - Carry-in dinner at 6:30Oct-15 @ 7:30pm


